
-- Name --
Danielle Sansom

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
To Whom it May Concern,

People can barely afford to eat these days, let alone run essential hydro in their homes. This jump is unethical and 
unfair with already increasing uncertainty in the world. Please keep the cost of living as low as possible. More 
people than ever are using food banks and struggling working 3 jobs just to stay afloat. Do everything you can to 
reduce the cost.

Thank you, a concerned Ottawa neighbour.

Danielle Sansom


